Greg Koos

City of Bloomington
106 E. Olive 5t
Bloomington IL 61701

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to state that | withdraw my petition for S-4 zoning for the State Farm Building, 214 E.
Washington St., Bloomington.

This is in recognition of the welcome the sale of the building to a historic building redevelopment
company.






